
 Submission 
No 34 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO ROAD TOLLING 
 
 
Name: Mr John Crichton 

Date received: 24 February 2017 

 
 



The people of Sydney were originally told the M4 toll was to pay for the road. Once paid for, the 
toll was removed. The recent upgrade as part of West Connex should have been fully funded when 
proposed. Blue Mountains residents needing to travel into Sydney have only one free road to drive 
on, with the round trip on the M7 and M5 now costing around $24 or $120 per working week. This 
Government is awash with stamp duty receipts and can afford to leave the M4 toll free. Please 
leave it alone. 


